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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 11, 1969

Dear Bob:

I noted by your vote on the tax reform

bill that you share my conviction as to the
necessity for legislative responsibility on
tax reform. I congratulate you on this and

for standing with the Administration in in-
sisting on meaningful and fair tax reform,
with fiscal responsibility.

With cordial regard,

Sincerely,

/)

Honorable Bob Dole
United States Senate
Washington, D.C.

Page 1 of 1
c020_010_000_027_A1lb.pdf




	xftDate: c020_010_000_027_A1b.pdf


